
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
April 5, 2016 
 

 
 

TO: File 
RE: Simon Weiser financial services – October 2015 to March 2016 

 
 
Simon Weiser has requested a follow-up letter regarding his services in identifying and recovering financial 
assets seized by the State of New York for inactivity.  Mr. Weiser assisted my family in securing assets, the 
existence of which had been unknown to me, until Simon called.  All documentation was completed and a 
check was in my hands within 5-6 months.  I believe Mr.Weiser’s fees were reasonable for the results that 
were obtained. 
 
The previous paragraph is adequate representation of Mr. Weiser’s qualifications.  The type of work in 
which Simon engages is unusual, so I have chosen to include some additional information concerning Mr. 
Weiser's services.  At first, I assumed the proposition of inherited wealth was a fictitious ruse similar to the 
“Nigerian Minister” scams on the Internet.  Through patience and perseverance, Mr. Weiser managed to 
convince me that all was on the up-and-up.  Also, I believe he assisted my family in securing the legal 
representation necessary to establish an escrow account and facilitate the resolution of the tax implications 
of this inheritance “from the past”.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please call me at (509) 308-5787. 
 
 
 
Yours professionally, 
 

                

Robert Lowy, President (retired) 
dba TDP Roberts  
 
 

 

TDP Roberts    ●  309 NE 149th St  ●  Shoreline  WA  98155  ●  509.308.5787 


